
 

                                           

     Eric Holcomb, Executive Director CHAP 
 

    Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation 

    417 East Fayette Street, 8th Floor 

 

    COUNCIL BILL 19-0398 Urban Renewal – Poppleton –   

    Amendment 

 

     

The Honorable President and  July 10, 2019 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation is in receipt of City Council 

Bill #18-0183:  

FOR the purpose of amending the Urban Renewal Plan for Poppleton to modify the 

boundaries of 5 the Renewal Plan to remove certain properties, to revise certain 

exhibits to the Plan to reflect 6 the change in the boundaries and to delete a certain 

exhibit, and to conform, clarify, or correct 7 certain references in the Plan; waiving 

certain content and procedural requirements; making 8 the provisions of this 

Ordinance severable; providing for the application of this Ordinance in 9 conjunction 

with certain other ordinances; and providing for a special effective date. 

 

At the July 9, 2019 CHAP hearing, the Commission approved of a motion of no objection.  

They found that the proposed amendments will have no impact on designated properties as 

the amendments do not affect CHAP 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-396-

4866.  

 

Mr. Jeff Amoros, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Department 


